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Dear: Penguins Athletes 
The Brock Niagara Penguins are pleased to invite you to part take in the Brock Niagara Penguins Open Boccia Qualifer,  to be held on Saturday June 17th, 2017 at Brock University Walker Complex Gym 2 from 12:30pm-5pm. Please find Registration form on the Penguins website www.niagarapenguins.org. The registration fee will be waived for Penguins athletes provided they can bring someone to volunteer during the tournament, assisting with scorekeeping, setting up and athlete assistance during play. All participants must complete and submit a registration form by June 11th, 2017. Please submit to Loretta Davis at loretta.davis2003@gmail.com, if you have any questions or concerns you can contact Loretta at (905)931-8078.  Hope you will join us for a fun and friendly day of boccia competition . 
We hope to see you on June 17th. 

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Loretta Davis 
Brock Niagara Penguins 
Head Coach, Boccia 
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ontario cerebral palsy sports association




